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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: January 6, 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 The Middle school is gearing up for the Boys Basketball season to get underway starting the 
20

th
. 

 It has been a great December for our student athletes at the HMS. Our 7
th
 grade Girls 

Basketball A team ended up placing 3
rd
 in the SRV tournament, while our 8

th
 grade girls were runners 

up to Parma. 

 HMS wrestling brought home a Conference Championship with the next closest team coming in 
61 points behind. We had six district champions, two of them repeating, six 2

nd
 place finishers, and two 

3
rd
 place finishers. In the end we had 14 of 20 wrestler’s medal! 

 
 Here are the sports fees numbers for the last four years at the middle school. 
 
 2011  2012  2013  2014 
 $7348  $8292  $8745  $10,795 
   
We are looking forward to a fun and competitive basketball and track season this year. 
 
 
 


